
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

 

22 January 2021 

 

Dear parents, 

Thank you for engaging with the teachers this week. It has been lovely to see comments being 

left in response to the teachers‘ posts. 

 

For those who have been coming onboard with Microsoft Teams, thank you for your patience. 

When it has worked it has been great and we will keep trying. 

 

Please note, until further advised, any emails that would have been made to Mrs Monaghan should 

be made to esweeney242@c2kni.net or a call should be made to the school office. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

From all in St Clare‘s Abbey 

 

 


